## November 2021

Dear Parents,

This month we are learning of God's goodness and graciousness to us. Our slogan for the month is "My part? A thankful heart!" We want to be thankful to God for all things. As we celebrate Thanksgiving we will learn about the different foods God gives us. We will also talk about Day 3 of Creation when God made plants, trees, and seeds and lots of other things that grow on God's earth. We will color, paint, taste foods, and with God's blessing grow a plant from a seed.

If your child would like to **bring books to school** to be read to the class, it would be very helpful to us if those books are about: thankfulness, foods of any kind, things that grow, Thanksgiving, Indians, and Pilgrims. Please keep in mind that the books should be age appropriate and should not have more than 2 - 3 short sentences per page. Also, please label the books with your child's name.

Thanksgiving is a day to give thanks to God for all our blessings. This is a day, also, to express appreciation for all the unique, loving caring people in our lives. We appreciate each family represented in our school, and thank you for allowing us to be a part of your lives.

Thankfully, Miss Sylvia

REMINDER: If you haven't brought in a family photo for our "Family Wall", please do! Any recent candid photo of your family will be great!





## SPECIAL DATES TO REMEMBER

Thursday, November 25th - CDC CLOSED - for Thanksgiving Day Friday, November 26th - CDC CLOSED - for Thanksgiving Holiday

Please remember to update your information card in the office when you have a change of address or employment, a change of work, home, or cell phone number. Also, please remember to label books, jackets and sweaters. Thank you!